
                                                                         

Saturday, August 8 
  Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.   +Margaret Derkack &+Jane Hall   
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

      Sunday, August 9 

 8:00 a.m.    People of the Parish 

10:00 a.m.   +Stephanie & +Henry Heluk 

  3:00 p.m.   + Joe Alves 

  5:00 p.m.   +John Scalia, Jr.    

   Monday, August 10 

7:30 a.m.    +Ted Haefner  
   Tuesday, August 11 

7:30 a.m.    +Gerard Farley 

   Wednesday, August 12 
6:15 p.m.        Eleanor Golojuch (Living). 

                       Thursday, August 13 

7:30 a.m.    +Neal C. Hoskins, Jr.  
  Friday, August 14 

7:30 a.m.    +Dave Fuller 

     Saturday, August 15 

   Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.    +Joseph Mancuso 

           Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 Sunday, August 16 

 8:00 a.m.    +Ronald Bara 
10:00 a.m.       People of the Parish 

  3:00 p.m*     Rev. Daniel O’Mullane (Living). 

  5:00 p.m     +Albert &+Victoria Christian 

    *Sung Traditional Latin Mass 

    Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for August 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maximum allowable occupancy 110 
CONGREGATION MUST WEAR FACE 

COVERINGS UPON ENTRY. 

NO MASK – NO MASS 

Family/Couples may sit together. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

            
Collection for August 2 – $ 3,388.00 

Mail Donations $1,634.50 
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.      

Sunday, August 9, 2020  

Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“…He said, “Come”.  Peter got out of the boat and 

began to walk on the water toward Jesus.” (Matthew 

14:29) When you hear Jesus calling do you respond 

immediately and trust that He knows what He’s 

doing?  If so, you are walking on water!  When we say 

“yes” to Jesus, we feel the power of His presence in 

our lives.  

We can feel the freedom it gives us!  Listen to how 

Jesus is calling you to live the extraordinary life He 

has intended for you. 

 
 

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
 

 For a Specific Week May be arranged by calling 
the Parish Office.  Donation $25.00. 

 
 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and 

text!  All the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily 

basis, ministry news & more. 

Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign u online  

at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier 
online giving and payment system 
for Corpus Christi and church 

communities throughout the nation. 

Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE 

GIVING by logging on to our website:  

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families 

that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage 

your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the 

convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe 

and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is 

made.  You may even view your giving history just by 

logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

The Maritime World  
We pray for all those who work and 
live from the sea, among them 
sailors, fishermen and their 
families. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


Due to the Covid 19 restrictions, First 

Holy Communion will take place in 

small groups. 

Parents are asked to choose a weekend 

Mass in August, (excluding the weekend of 

August 29/30.)  The Masses available are 

Saturday: 5pm, & Sunday 10am, 11:30 (Portuguese), and 

5pm, for your child to receive the Sacrament. 

You MUST register you child for the Mass you choose.  

There is a limit of 6 children per Mass to receive their First 

Holy Communion.   

Please contact as soon as possible the Parish Office 

corpuschristichurch5@gmail.com.t

Children’s Faith Formation Registration for the  

Fall of 2020 is ongoing through the summer. 

Forms are available at the church entrances or at the 

parish office.  Every child who plans to attend the 

program must fill out the new form by August 30th.  

Payment should accompany form, please make any 

checks payable to Corpus Christi Church.  Classes will all 

be held every Saturday   Grades 1-4 will meet 9:30-10:30, 

and grades 4-8 will meet 11am-12noon in the parish hall. 

Any information, questions may be emailed to 

Corpuschristichurcb5@gmail.com 

Children’s VIRTUAL  

Vacation Bible Camp 

WHEN THE SAINTS  

COME MARCHING IN……….. 
Event: Children’s VIRTUAL Vacation Bible Camp 2020 

When:  August 2020:  Mon 17th, Wed 19th, Fri 21st, Mon 

24th, Wed 26th 

Where: VIRTUAL-ONLINE (ZOOM) Time:10:30-

11:30am Hosted By:  Children’s Evangelization 

Ministry, Corpus Christi RC    Registration Fee:  Free 

Note:  Geared towards children ages 6-10.  There will 

be a raffle on the last day of camp.  The Children’s 

Evangelization Ministry is not letting go of summer 

2020 without a Children’s Vacation Bible Camp.  

You might be wondering as to how we are going to 

do this given restrictions on physical encounters.  

And with children, social/physical distancing can be 

a challenge.  Sooo…Corpus Christi Vacation Bible 

Camp is going VIRTUAL!  We are not going to let 

any virus stop us from sharing the story of Jesus and 

the saints with our children.  You might ask if it is 

at all feasible – to mix fun and games with religious 

education on-line? Absolutely!! Please click on the 

link below for additional details and the registration 

form.  https://corpuschristisouthriver.org/parish-

ministries/vacation-bible-camp-2020/  

The St. Vincent de Paul Society would like you to donate 

school supplies to the South River Food Bank by August 

15th.  Whether the schools are open or not the children will 

still need supplies in order to continue their work.  

Donations can be dropped off at 98 Jackson St.  Monday, 

Tuesday & Thursday 9:30 – 11am or 5-6pm.  Wednesdays 

9:30-Noon, Saturday 1-3pm.  If you need items picked up 

call a SVDP member for assistance.  Needed items, pocket 

portfolio, agenda planners, red pens, regular pens and 

highlighters, pencils, lined paper, 3 ring binders and 

dividers, any type of notebook, glue sticks and scissors. 

 
“The Evangelization Ministry is hosting The Divine 

Mercy Chaplet every Sunday at 3pm via Zoom.  All 

are welcome to join and/or send their prayer 

intentions.  For further information and zoom link, 

please reference flocknotes sent every Sunday 

morning via email.  Please direct inquiries to 

corpuschristievm@gmail.com 

 
Returning to Masses with a Congregation 

Those in vulnerable groups should stay home. 
Those who are sick or symptomatic must stay 
home. 
Wash hands at home and use hand sanitizer prior to 

entering the church.  Face masks are expected by all 

except for the very young.  The faithful will  be 

expected to bring their own hand sanitizer for their 

family.  Always maintain physical/social distance of 6 

feet.  Congregation will enter through the front door 

only.  Exit through all doors after Mass.  NO ENTRY 

ON SIDE DOORS.  The church has been sanitized and 

will be cleaned after each Mass.   

CHURCH HALL WILL BE CLOSED TO THE 
CONGREGATION INCLUDING ACCESS TO THE 
RESTROOMS DOWNSTAIRS.              
Livestream Mass every Saturday 5:00 p.m. English. 

7:00 p.m. (Portuguese) & Sunday 8:00am ARE 

BOTH OUTSIDE MASSES  WEATHER PERMITTING 

10:00 a.m., 11:30(Portuguese), 5:00 p.m. 

3pm Sung Traditional Latin Mass (all inside) 

Please note: The 8:30 am Mass is now officially 

changed to 8am throughout the year. 

Confessions are available by appointment or on 
Saturday afternoon 3:30 to 4:30 p.m. and 
Wednesdays prior to the mass 5-5:45.   Confessions 
will be heard in front of the grotto (weather 
permitting) or in the church hall vestibule 

 



Dispensation from Obligation 

The dispensation from the obligation to attend 
Mass will remain in effect until further notice.  No 
one will be required to attend Mass during this 
period of time.  While the obligation to attend Mass 
is dispensed, the faithful are to keep the Lord’s 
Day holy by some other means.  For example, they 
should tune into a live streamed Mass, and can also 
be encouraged to pray the Liturgy of the Hours, 
reading and reflecting on Sacred Scripture,  
praying the rosary or some other devotion. 

 

RESTORE ♥ REKINDLE ♥ RENEW 
What have you done for your marriage lately? 

Most couples lead very busy lives, even during 

this time of sheltering at home.  Jobs and family 

responsibilities often lead to a full calendar with 

not enough time to get it all done, let alone time 

for each other.  For this reason, we’ve developed 

an alternate marriage enrichment format 

designed for those who are not able to commit 

to a weekend away. 

You are invited to a virtual Worldwide Marriage 

Encounter Experience….. 
Join us from the comfort of your home via Zoom for eight 

evening sessions presented on Mondays and Thursdays 

from August 31 to September 24 (due to Labor Day, 

one session will be on Tuesday, September 8). 

The only requirement is a computer, iPad or tablet with 

access to the internet.  No prior knowledge of Zoom is 

necessary.  Workbooks and hand-outs will be sent to you 

before the start of the series. 

Married couples, priests and religious can register for this 

program at aweekendforyourmarriage.org or by calling 
Tom and Ruth DeFalco at 732-904-9636. 

A $50 application fee covers most of the cost, however, 

you will be invited to make a good faith offering at the 

end of the program.  The fee will be waived for anyone 

with financial strains. 

 
Congratulations to  Marselina Vueti, our Lucky Winner 

for the August 5th drawing (the drawing was held a day 

later due to the storm)   Lucky Calendars are still available 

at the Parish Office for anyone who would like to 

participate in the monthly drawings.  The purchase of 

buying two for $50.00 and getting one free is still 

available 

. 

NEXT WEEK SEOND COL 

 

 

SECOND COLLECTION NEXT WEEKEND 

2020 Missionary Cooperation Plan 

Fr. John Kariuki from the Diocese of Ngong in Kenya 

was scheduled to visit Corpus Christi next weekend 

and offer the Annual Mission Appeal, however, in 

light of the current travel restrictions due to Covid-19 

pandemic he cannot travel.  He has asked that we 

supply the parish with as much information on the 

Diocese of Ngong as we can on his behalf.  

The Theme of the 2020 Missionary Cooperation Plan 

is strengthening of the small Christian communities.  

In the Diocese of Ngong Small Christian communities 

play a major role in the work of evangelization.  The 

small Christian community is the church of the 

neighborhood.  Once the members of the small 

Christian communities are well trained, they will be 

able to steer the church to be self-reliant, self-

supporting, and self-evangelizing. 

The diocese has thirty-six parishes.  They will bring 

the leaders of the small Christian communities 

together in deanery level in our five deaneries, in three 

years, two trainings every year for five days each.  The 

trainings will be conducted by priests from each 

deanery who are well versed with the matters small 

Christian communities. 

The Catholic Diocese of Ngong history dates back to 

1913 when a diocese was established to serve the 

spiritual needs of the Maasai pastoralist community.  

In 1976, the prefecture of Ngong became a diocese 

and Bishop Colin Davies became its first bishop.   In 

2009, Bishop Davies retired on health issues and was 

succeeded by Bishop John Oballa Owaa, who was 

named Bishop in 2012. 

The main economic activity is nomadic pastoralists, 

wheat farming and tourism.  The area has high 

illiteracy levels and most of the people living in the 

area hold strongly to their traditional cultural values.  

Poverty and apathy have grown wide and resulted in 

the area of lagging behind in general development and 

Christianity.  The area has poor infrastructure 

network, thus aggravating the situation.   

The theme of the appeal is to use the proceeds to 

strengthen Small Christian Communities in their 

parishes since they play a major role in the work of 

evangelization.  They will train churches in the 

neighborhood so that they will be able to steer the 

church to be self-reliant, self-supporting and self-

evangelizing.  We thank you in advance for your 

support to the 2020 Missionary Cooperation Appeal. 
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